Calhoun, Sheila

From: Mahoney, Tom

Sent: Thursday, November 5, 2020 2:51 PM

To: Calhoun, Sheila

Subject: Fw: [External] National Board Renewal Candidate in your District
Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Flagged

Recognitions

Dr. Thomas Mahoney | Superintendent

Community Unit School District #220 — Oregon, IL

Phone: 815-732-5300 | Fax: 815-732-2187 | E-mail: tmahoney@ocusd.net

Mission: Educate students to be lifelong learners who are productive, responsible citizens.

From: Smith, Amy <assmith3@ilstu.edu>

Sent: Thursday, November 5, 2020 2:32 PM

To: Mahoney, Tom <TMahoney@ocusd.net>; Deininger, Heidi <hdeininger@ocusd.net>; Crandall, Kip
<kcrandall@ocusd.net>; Virgil, Kelli <kvirgil@ocusd.net>

Subject: [External] National Board Renewal Candidate in your District

NATIONAL BOARD Kris Mason, NBCT

ILLINOIS STATE = e
NBRC « UNIVERSITY et

RESOURCE CENTER 309-435-1833

Dear Administrators,

On behalf of the National Board Resource Center at lllinois State University and the Illinois National Board for
Professional Teaching Standards (NBPTS) Comprehensive Support System, we want to congratulate you on the teacher
in your district who has renewed their National Board certification:

Kimberly Radostits - Oregon High

You may want to consider recognizing the educator at an upcoming school board meeting, posting this accomplishment
on district social media, and/or giving your teacher a National Board pin.

Additionally, due to COVID-19, some teachers and counselors needed to defer. Therefore, there may be additional
Renewed NBCTs that will be announced in February 2021.

Thank you for all that you do to support student learning and teacher practice.

Sincerely,
Amy



Amy Smithv

Assistant Director, National Board Resource Center

[llinois State University

Normal, IL 61790

(309) 438-1835

https://nbrc.illinoisstate.edu/

Twitter @NBRCIIlinois

Facebook: National Board Resource Center at lllinois State University

*#*CAUTION: This message originated from outside the Oregon School District. Do not click the links or open any of the attachments
unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. If this is a suspicious email please contact the OCUSD Technology
Department.***




